
Emerging Into the Future 
Strategic Action Agenda 2022-2023 

 
Context and Review of last year’s Strategic Action Agenda 
In the Strategic Action Agenda (SAA) for 2021-22, we remarked that in the year to follow, we 
anticipate the shift in our COVID-19 responses from the level of institutional strategy to the area 
of ongoing operational management. Of course 
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4) Visions and Values:  What is essential to Skidmore College?  What are the signature parts of 
Skidmore, the parts we most value and that define us at our best? What are those elements that, if 
you took them away, would mean we are no longer Skidmore?  And how does who we were and 
are shape who we will become? The answers to these questions will help shape our strategic 
planning in the years to come.  In this exploration, we will embark upon a series of projects that 
will help us work collaboratively toward a better understanding of what makes Skidmore special.  
Possible projects include open forum discussions with key constituencies (board of trustees, 
alumni, faculty staff and students, et cetera); a colloquium or panel on such Skidmore elements as 
liberal arts and the professions, the importance of the Tang, interdisciplinarity, and more, as well 
as overlapping Centennial celebration programs such as the Nursing Program, the Porter 
Presidency, and more.   
 
5) Speech and Expression:  Freedom of expression, diversity of perspectives, openness to many 
points of view in our conversations and collaborations, a welcoming spirit to everyone in our 
community—these are essential elements not just to building the community of trust to which we 
aspire, but also for the liberal arts education Skidmore provides.  Yet in these times of polarization, 
of a refusal to allow opposing views to speak, of canceling conversation due to different 
perspectives, and of a refusal to allow other voices to be heard (these challenges are prevalent 
across all political positions), it is more necessary than ever before to have sophisticated and 
attentive conversations and programs that examine the challenges to free speech and expression, 
the concerns that such conversations give rise to, the issues of power and privilege that circulate 
in any such discussions, and the most supportive and sustainable positions the College can take on 
these matters for the best outcomes for all in our community. Although we eschew problematic 
terms such as “civility” and “tolerance,” we also note that the current tenors of incivility and 
intolerance in so much of our society are deeply challenging to the community of trust to which 
we aspire.  Possible programs this year could include speakers, artistic productions, forums, 
debates, and a national spring symposium on these complex cultural matters. 
 
Taken as a whole, these five goals demonstrate our continued focus on the student experience at 
Skidmore, on the unique nature of our residential education, and on our ongoing commitment to 
make the Skidmore experience and community as welcoming and supportive as possible for all of 
our people.  The major elements of our current Strategic Plan all find purchase on these goals, and 
progress on this SAA will constitute continued progress on that overarching Strategic Plan.  
Finally, this SAA moves us toward a consideration in the coming 1-3 years of our next institution-


